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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 8th February 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

The NSA will be launching a Tuck Shop on Friday 22nd February 

2013. The Tuck Shop will be open from 3:15-3:45pm every Friday 

and will be located in the Community Room.  

 

The Community Room can be accessed via the library. There are two 

ways to access the library door: a) from the school garden or b) via the pathway at the rear of 

school near the Year 5 cloakroom.  

 

The Tuck Shop will sell chocolate bars, crisps and drinks.  

 

As far as possible, we ask that parents/carers bring money at the end of the school day rather than 

giving to the child to keep in school. If this is unavoidable, please place your child’s money in a 

named sealed envelope, purse or wallet and pass to the class teacher.  

 

We hope your child enjoys using the Tuck Shop. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds  

 

 


